
Facebook report  August/September  2017 

 

On August 13th several residents had a concern about the irrigation on Dark Sky and Five oaks Corner. 
Reported concerns with David Dalton. 
 
On August 19th a resident inquired about a gathering for the fallen Police Officers on Town square. Event 
got cancelled and held inside Champions Grill. 
 
On August 27th a resident cancelled a boat reservation through Messenger. 
 
On September 7th a resident suggested to empty the dog potty bins before the Hurricane arrives. 
CDD complied. 
 
On September 8th a resident had a concern on tree possibly falling on his house in the Estates. Referred 
resident to Amber Sambuca 
 
On September 11th several residents had concerns and questions on the clean up after Irma. 
Answered referring to the clean up crew. 
 
On September 12th a resident send a thank you not for removing the tree in front of his house. 
  
 

 

 

End of Report 


